John D. O'Toole

Re:

October 22,

Indfan Point Unit No.

Docket No.

1982

50-247

2

LER=-82-2/03L-0

Mr. Ronald C. Haynes,

Regional Administrator-Region I

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue

King of Pruseia, Pa. 19406

Dear Mr. Haynes:

The attached Licensee FEvent Report LER-32-042/03L-0 is hereby submitted
in ac:ordance with the requirements of Technical Specification 6.9.1.7.
This event 1s of the type described {n Technical Specification
609.1.7‘2.b.

Three copies of this letter and the attachment are enclosed as required.

/7/;ruly yours,/
u//}? 71 4:: \////l C’(ﬁ&
attach.

ce: Mr. Richard DeYoung, Director (20 copies)
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
¢/o Distribution Services Branch, DDC, ADM
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. William G. McDonald, Directer (3 copies)
Cffice of Management Information and Program
Control

c/o Distribution Services Branch, DDC, ALM
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. Thomas Foley, Senior Resident Inspector
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P. 0. Box 38

Buchanan, New York 10511
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